
 

 

MEDIA AVAILABILITY: Cpl. Jeremy Braun, Joy Braun & Sheriff Pat Garrett 

February 3, 2020 

 

On Thursday, February 6, 2020, the Washington County Sheriff’s Office will provide interested media 

with an interview opportunity with Corporal Jeremy Braun, his wife Joy, and Sheriff Pat Garrett. 

Cpl. Braun was seriously wounded nearly six months ago on August 8, 2019 during an officer-involved 

shooting incident near Henry Hagg Lake. 

Sheriff Garrett, Cpl. Braun, and his wife Joy, would like to take this opportunity to thank the community 

for the amazing amount of support they have received over the past six months. Cpl. Braun and his 

wife will also be available to speak about his difficult journey through the recovery process and how it’s 

affected their family. Since the incident itself is still an active criminal investigation pending trial, any 

questions related to those circumstances will be off limits. 

 

ALL MEDIA MUST RSVP TO THE PUBLIC INFORMATION OFFICER AT 503-209-5613 or by 

emailing WCSOPIO@co.washington.or.us by Wednesday, February 5th at 5pm. 

 

EVENT DETAILS 

DATE: Thursday, February 6, 2020 

TIME: 11am 

LOCATION: (will be provided following your RSVP) 

 

mailto:WCSOPIO@co.washington.or.us

